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28 March 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,
Year || Revision Event - Thursday 7th April 2022

As we are fast approaching the start of the Summer examination season, we want to ensure that
students have all the information, guidance and advice they need to be able to revise effectively but
also how to manage their workload and deal with the stresses that examinations can bring. We also
want to advise parents/carers on how to best support their child at this crucial time.

This event will take place in the Arts Centre on Thursday 7th April 2022, between 5:00pm and
7:00pm, and will consist of a presentation from Heads of Departments of core subjects as well as a
subject fair, where staff will be available to share hints and tips on how best to support your child at
home with their revision in those subjects that have a terminal exam.

There will be two presentations, one at 5pm and one at 6pm with the subject fair running from
5-7pm. Please follow this link to confirm your attendance and to choose which presentation you will

be attending.

We hope the evening will provide you and your child an ideal opportunity to find out more about
how, what and when to revise as well as giving you the opportunity to speak to subject specialists.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible on the night.
Yours faithfully

Mr R Larder -Vice Principal
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